


THANK YOU to the  DISNEY VoluntEARS for once again transforming the 

Single Marine Center into a holiday wonderland.  Decorated inside and out,  
making it feel more like home during the most joyous time of the year.  Holding 
the single Marine dinner in such a bright and cheery setting made it all that much 

more festive. A big THANK YOU for all the donated gift cards as well.  This is 
just one of the many ways that these generous Disney VoluntEARS support our 
families and they are truly part of our 13th MEU family !!  THANK YOU as 
well to the Disney VoluntEARS Community Fund and the Disneyland 

Resort Corporate Citizenship for the grants received for the family party and 
the single Marine Dinner.  We have been blessed beyond measure by the Disney 
VoluntEARS over the years whether it be the Christmas party, Easter, Secret 

Santa, the Anaheim Semper 5K & 10K or Mickey’s Attic.  We simply cannot 
thank them enough for everything - they truly do care for our families !!! 
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